
 

 

 
May 16, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Green Mountain Care Board and Office of the Health Care Advocate,  
  
Under Rule 5.403(b), an ACO wishing to bear risk must propose a risk cap, supported in part by a full risk 
mitigation plan. OneCare Vermont Accountable Care Organization, LLC (“OneCare”) desires that the 
Green Mountain Care Board (“GMCB”) consider and approve its risk mitigation plan in advance of the 
GMCB’s review of OneCare’s FY25 budget and, by this letter, formally requests such advanced review 
and approval. OneCare is prepared to submit its risk mitigation plan materials to the GMCB (with copy to 
the HCA) in preparation for, and to present its plan at, the GMCB meeting to be held on June 12, 2024. 

We are happy to discuss this request with GMCB staff in advance so that any barriers can be removed 
and so that the process proceeds in a timely manner. Please reach out to OneCareGMCB@onecarevt.org  
with any concerns about this request or additional information needed.  

Best Regards, 

 
Abe Berman 
Chief Executive Officer, OneCare Vermont 
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